
 

 

 

 

 

Quorum Notice 

Council of the Village of Bald Head Island 

 

This Notice is to Inform the Public there will be a Quorum of Council 

today, January 30, 2020, at the Wilmington Convention Center for the 

purpose of Attendance at the Required Essentials of Municipal 

Government Class. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Daralyn Spivey 

Village Clerk 


